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Florida- Power 5 Light Company
ATTN: Mr. J. M. Milliams, Jr.

Group Yice President
Nuclear Energy

P.O. Box 14000
Juno Beach, Florida 33408

Gentlemen:

Me have received a copy of your application dated October 6, 1983,
which was filed with the Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation (ONRR)
for review. This application transmitted the Inservice Inspection
and Testing Program for Class 1, 2, and 3 Components and requested
relief from certain ASHE Code requirements for the St. Lucie Plant
Unit No. 2. Fees pursuant to 10 CFR 170.22 of the March 23, 1978
regulations were not remitted with your application.

Based on information provided by the ONRR staff as 'the result of their
preliminary review of your application, it has been determined that a
C'lass III fee ($4,000) is appropriate since the review will involve
consideration of a single safety issue. Therefore, you are requested
to remit the sum of $4,000 to this office. If the ONRR staff's final
review of your application reveals that this fee is not appropriate,
you will be notified and any necessary adjustments will be made.

Sincerely,

Qr1ginal Signed by!
Reba, M. Diggs

Reba H. Diggs
Facilities Program Coordinator
License Fee Management Branch
Office of Administration
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